Nicholas Mueller

From: orders <orders@beerntsens.com>
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 11:47 AM
To: Nicholas Mueller

Subject: External: Two way traffic

Nick,

Please read this in my abscense at common council meeting today July 19,2021.

As the owner of two downtown businesses, Beerntsen's Confectionary and the MH Dempsey building, | propose my
support for reconfiguring of 8th and 10th street traffic from the current one way flow back to the original two way traffic
flow.

Regards

Dean Schadrie

Sent from my Galaxy
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